Fellsmere Elementary

October 22, 2015

**SAC Minutes** 

Meeting called to order at 3:55 PM

SAC members reviewed minutes from last meeting in September. Nancy Blessing motioned to approve those minutes and Mr. Chico second that motion.

Members were given reports of the percentile ranks for FSA and had a discussion about what this means for Fellsmere.

Benchmark testing will be ending Oct. 30<sup>th</sup>. Following the testing there will be grade level data chats to discuss results and where to go from there with instruction.

Instructional rounds took place today. This is a Districtwide initiative with IRFIL. Teachers saw 3 other teachers and looked at trends of standards based instruction, standards based tasks, accountable talk, and Depth of Knowledge Levels.

Scott Neil has been working with our staff in order to create curriculum maps and standards checklists. This will enable our teachers to have a framework for planning their instruction.

Literacy week will be approaching and Police volunteers have offered to come and reading with our students again. Thank you to them!

Graduation for parenting classes will be Nov. 5th.

"Man Up and Read: will be Nov 7<sup>th</sup> geared toward young men and fathers in the community. Members of Our Lady of Guadalupe will do it as part of confirmation classes.

Kids at Hope is a Nationwide program to ensure every child can succeed. Chief Touchberry is working hard to get FES involved in this program.

Meeting adjourned at 4:23